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Co-Chairs, Vice Chair, and Members of the Committee:
 
As a small business owner and proud Alaskan resident since 1976, I am writing to you today in
support of Senate Bill 92.
 
Taxes should be levied in this State equally for all parties involved in an activity.  One group
should not be exempt based on a technicality/loophole.
 
If a restaurant said they didn’t need to pay alcohol taxes based on their corporation type, the
legislation would be changed.
 
This bill does not raise taxes on oil production but equalizes the playing field for all current and
future oil production and transportation companies.
 
It will increase competitiveness among all producers, which is good for the State of Alaska and
our communities.
 
It is common sense.  It is fair. 
 
Thank you for voting in support of this bill and moving it forward.
 
Respectfully Submitted,
               
Craig Fredeen
Anchorage, Alaska 99508
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